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February 21, 2022

Baltimore City Office of the Inspector General
100 N. Holliday Street, Suite 635
Baltimore, MD 21202

Dear Inspector General Cumming:

In response to the Management Alert OIG Case No. 23-0023-1, | INNNEGgGgEEE. v have
completed a thorough review of the presented findings and determined [JJjjjiij violated several
City policies.

Based on the facts in this case, the following was substantiated: |JJjjjjjili] violated the
Confidentiality Agreement which prohibits sharing Departmental information without first
obtaining approval from the Department’s Director and/or vetting the sharing of information
through the MPIA process. This confidentiality agreement was signed by || G
I Additionally, [l violated the City’s Electronic Communication Policy (AM-118-1)

signed by

After conferment with the City’s Law Department and DOT’s HR division, we decided to

terminatc I O of an sbundance of
caution, we will remind all DOT employees about the Technology Acceptable Use Policy (AM-

118-1).

We thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. If you have any questions, please feel free
to contact me.

Sincerely,

Corren Johnson
Interim Director

cc: Laetitia Gardner, Deputy Director of Administration
Veobia Akilo, Chief of Staff
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